
Dr. Paul Lee Tan 

 
This year we are remembering Dr. Paul Lee Tan who died on 
October 28 of this year at the age of 86. He was of Chinese 
descent, but ministered primarily in the Philippines and the U.S. 
He earned a ThM from Dallas Seminary and a ThD from Grace 
Seminary in Indiana. Dr. Tan authored many books and taught 
Bible prophecy for more than 50 years. He led many trips to Israel 
and encouraged people to visit Israel. 

 

Several years ago, it was my honor to present Dr. Tan at our 
December 2017 banquet the John F. Walvoord Prophecy Award 
for his many contributions to Bible prophecy which were always a 
big part of his ministry. We are thankful for his life and 
wholehearted, faithful service to our Lord Jesus Christ. 


